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Dear Parent/Carer            24th January 2022 
 
Re: Reopening of Sapphire Learning Zone 
 
I am writing to confirm that the Sapphire Learning Zone will re-open on Wednesday 26th January 
2022. 
 
At the current time it is likely that Sapphire will still be in a bubble and will be separated from the 
rest of the school. As of today, we have 13 positive cases in the Sapphire Learning Zone but 
hopefully some of those will be able to return to school on Wednesday. This is a reduction from 
last week. 
 
On Wednesday, I will assess the number of positive cases and will give you an update but at the 
current time I am planning for the Sapphire Learning Zone to be a separate bubble. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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